ATTACHMENT 10A

Post-Clinic Visit Survey: Pre-Notification Email, English

Subject: Notification of Post-Clinic Visit Survey

Dear [NAME],

Thank you for your continued participation in the study on prostate cancer screening funded by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Division of Cancer Prevention and Control. As a next step in the study process, we would like to invite you to complete the post-clinic visit survey to gather information about to gather information about your visit with the primary care provider and how much the interaction with the provider helped you with your decision regarding prostate cancer screening.

Within the next week, you will receive an invitation to participate in the survey. The survey will take approximately 20 minutes to complete.

For questions or help completing the survey, please contact the study manager, Danielle Nielsen, at Danielle.Nielsen@icf.com.

Thank you for your participation.